
OSCE Chairperson-in-Office and OSCE Secretary General strongly condemn deadly attack on bus in Tunisia, urge redoubling efforts against terrorism
Wednesday, 25 November 2015.

OSCE Chairperson-in-Office and Serbia's Foreign Minister Ivica Dačić and OSCE Secretary
General Lamberto Zannier today strongly condemned the deadly attack on a bus in Tunisia,
which killed at least 12 and wounded 17 officers of the presidential guard.
  
Dačić and Zannier extended their deepest condolences to the families of the victims and to the
Tunisian Government and wished a speedy recovery to the wounded.

"We must stand united and mobilize our efforts in the fight against terrorism," said Dačić.

"The OSCE will continue to support Tunisia and its other Mediterranean Partners for
Co-operation in their efforts to counter terrorism," stated Zannier.

Tunisia is one of the OSCE's 11 Partners for Co-operation.
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